Shri. Rajna’th Singh
Hon'ble Minister of Defence, India

| am happy to know that the 55th Annual Convention of the Federation of Hotel & Restaurant Associations of India
(FHRAI) is being organized from 18th to 20th September, 2025 in Bengaluru and the FHRAI brochure is also being
brought out to mark the occasion.

Over the years, FHRAI has played a vital role in strengthening India’s hospitality and tourism industry. The
Association has not only helped organize the hotel and restaurant sector but has also created employment
opportunities for millions across the country.

I am confident that this convention will provide an excellent platform for industry stakeholders to exchange ideas,
explore innovations, and discuss key policy matters that will help shape the future of the hospitality sector.

| congratulate all the organizers, participants, and members of FHRAI on organizing this 55th Annual Convention
and wish for the successful publication of the FHRAI brochure.

With good wishes,

VAL

Rajnath Singh
Minister of Defence of India
Government of India




